COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th August, 1980,

Lear ir. van der Veel,

#ith reference to your letter of the 18th June
.‘mat regard ing the "TANIHAVEN I, "DPANRHAVEN IXI" and
RTANKHAVEN IXII®, I wonder if you will indly let
me have a line at your cobvenience as to whether
any developments have yet taken place in these cases,

With kkindest repgards,
~Yours sincerely,

Vo ﬁ. van der Weel,keqs,
ROTTERDAN .



